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City Hall will be closed Monday, May 25 for Memorial Day 

 
 

City Council meeting Wednesday, May 20, 2020 at 7:00 pm – 119 W. 2nd St, Sprague, WA  99032 
This may have to be telephonic 
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Just Sprague/Feed Sprague update: 
 

Nothing like a PANDEMIC to see the power 

of a small town pulling together to help one 

another.  I have been blessed to see the 

outpouring of support from such an array of 

citizens. Because of this, the once a month 

meal and grocery distribution has grown 

into a senior/community meal delivered on 

Wednesdays and a food/produce box 

delivered to 70 elderly or vulnerable on 

Fridays, including Lamont. 

This kind of increase in production does not 

happen without a lot of help. Thanks to 

everyone who comes to help.  

           

  Jill Sheffels  

 

 

    
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Senior Meals will be by 

delivery during these stay-at-
home times. If you would like 

to have a meal, text or call  
509-209-6130 by Mondays 

 
 

Senior Meals Provided by: 
Just Sprague/Feed Sprague Food Distribution- 

Jill Sheffels -979-2168 
Maggie’s Kitchen/Diane Gomes – 509-209-6130 

Sprague Chamber Hall  
 

LOCAL CHURCH NOTICES 

 
2020 Seniors 

Parker Cappel 

Alexis Gilchrist 

Erik Hughes 

Ethan Hughes 

Michael Kelly 

Clayton Miller 

Spencer Olson 

Jade Rios 

 

 
 

Greetings from  

St. John's Lutheran Church 

Worship Services have been 

cancelled at the Lutheran 

Church until further notice.   

 

 

 

  

 

Mary Queen of Heaven  
103 E. Alder 

 
 

Reminder: Do not put yard debris 
in your garbage cans! Please utilize 
the lagoon when it is open. Watch 
for flyers at the Post Office and 
Kathy’s for the exact dates and 
times. If you have any questions, 
please contact City Hall @ 257-2662 
Tentatively open: Saturday, May 2 

                                 Sunday, May 3 

                                 Sunday, May 17  

 

10:00 am 
 to  
12:00 pm 

Sprague Library News:  
Planning is underway to have some type of 
Summer Reading Program; please keep this 
in mind for the summer vacation.  

 

Sprague Food Bank – 

Watch for Flyers  

Sprague Chamber of Commerce 

THANK YOU to all who donated time, 

money, candy, boiled eggs & 

Wheatland Waste’s fidget spinners. 

We delivered/hid 69 baskets to 30 

homes. In this year of change, the kids 

very much appreciated this. Thanks 

for sharing pictures with all of us at 

Sprague Chamber.  

And... 

Sprague Chamber has not met the last 

2 months due to the ‘Stay at Home’ 

order. We are hoping to have Sprague 

Days, September 12-13, if the State 

allows. We will need to start meeting 

to plan, even if it’s unconventional 

meetings, such as, utilizing Zoom or 

outdoors where we can sit 6’ apart. If 

you or your group would like to help 

with the parade, Bingo, petting zoo, 

chalk art downtown, car show, or 

other ideas please contact Joy by 

phone/text 994-2319, email at 

cjwilken@hotmail.com or at 403 W 

3rd St 

 

Sprague Community Church – 
Pastor Bob Bridge 

204 W. 4th St, PO Box 345, 
Sprague, WA  99032 

 
Sunday Service is held on  

Sprague Community Church 
FaceBook page 

http://www.sprague-wa.us/
mailto:deputyclerk@sprague-wa.us
mailto:cjwilken@hotmail.com
http://aroundanchorage.blogspot.com/2014/05/memorial-day.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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